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PRESIDENTôS NOTE 

 
 
 
 

Another year has come and gone. When I was 
young, my Grandmother always told me "You're 
just wishing your life away." Always wishing for 
some special day to come around.  Now I know 
what she was talking about. The years just seem 
to fly. 
 
We had a wonderful Christmas party again this 
year. The food was outstanding and everyone 
had a great time. There were a few missing faces 
that which we missed very much. 
 
I hope everyone has had a great Christmas. And 
here is wishing you a very Happy New Year. 
  
Shirley A 
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January, 2013 
MONTHLY ACTIVITY REPORT 

by 
Mike Dohrse 

 
 

Since our activities are normally outside,  our activity level decreases during the winter months.  Warm weath-
er lasted longer this year, and so did our activities.   I have seen four or five days with temperatures in the 
20ôs.  I have a number cruising activities to be put on the Spring schedule when it gets warmer.   
 
 
November 24 - Bertramôs Old Fashioned Christmas 9:00AM - 2:00PM - When we rendezvoused for this 
activity at the Burnet Shell Station on East SH 29, the weather was borderline too cold.  I had on a heavy shirt 
and a heavy sweatshirt and it wasnôt enough,  although it did warm up as the day progressed.  I had contact-
ed Rita Whitley the night before and the Police had places marked off for us.  There were a large number of 
vendors all set up in the center of the main street.  A generous vendor met us when we were parking and told 
everyone, in person,  ñ there is FREE coffee for you at his booth.ò  And did it taste good on a cold morning.  A 
large number of members were observed, mostly female, with bags full of items from the vendors.  Although 
the train did not stop, we had a large number of people stop and look at our cars.  The Bertram Police provid-
ed some entertainment by Perp Walking three shoplifters in handcuffs, in front of us, from a vendorôs booth to 
the Jail House.  We had a great showing from the CLUB, 14 cars and 28 members.  I would like to PERSON-
ALLY THANK - Tom and Shirley Anderson, Bob and Vee Brown, Delbert Cain, Brian and Patsy Craven, Jerry 
and Peggy Davis, Bob and Milly Deets, Jim Eplan, Mark and Cyndy Kidd with Aunt Bette Philips, Benny and 
Mary Ellen Ledesma, Bob Mauk and Camilla Wenmohs, DD Pelham and Joyce Berecki,  Keri and Cliff  
Tyldesley and Cliffôs brother, Don and Barb Weber,  and yours truly who brought cars and Gary Vetvick and 
Joanne Statelman who came in support.  THANKS AGAIN!! 
 
 
Saturday - December 8 - Christmas Party -  This was our premiere activity for the year.  It was an activity 
where everyone had a fantastic time.  It again was honchoed by Cyndy Kidd and was held at the Hidden Falls 
Golf Club in Meadow Lakes.  The Christmas Party  lived up to itsô reputation -----  FANTASTIC.   The quality 
of food was absolutely great and the portions were substantial.  The music provided entertainment as well as 
an excuse to dance, close, for some.  The source for the major entertainment was the Chinese Gift Ex-
change.  For gals the major sought after gift was a Metal Owl and for guys it was a large Buck Knife or some 
Tool Sets.  The Academy Award for picking a gift or having a gift stolen from them goes to Irl Unruh.  His 
Stare Down of Tom Anderson, when he (Tom) stole his gift, lasted for almost 93 minutes.  There were many 
runners-up.  There were over 60 people attending.  AND EVERYONE OF US HAD A FANTASTIC TIME.  A 
SPECIAL THANKS TO CYNDY KIDD WHO HONCHOED THIS GREAT ACTIVITY, & HER MINIONS,  
ALONG WITH MARIE MISFELDT  WHO NARRATED & OFFICIATED THE CHINESE GIFT EXCHANGE 
AND SHIRLEY ANDERSON WHO MADE THE TABLE DIRECTIONS, AND OF COURSE,  BARB WEBER 
WHO RAN THE RECEPTION TABLE AND KEPT EVERYONE ON BUDGET!!   If you missed this activity this 
year, you donôt want to miss it next year. 
 
 
UPCOMING ACTIVITIES: 
 
 
In between Christmas and New Years - Last meeting, Ron McMinimy offered to have the Club to his house 
for horsdôoeuvres prior to viewing Christmas Lights.  This is something Ron enjoyed hosting and everyone 
loved going there.   As everyone knows, Ron passed away unexpectedly.  He was a great member of the 
Club and will be missed by all.  There will be a Memorial Service and a meal provided by the CLUB sometime 
after the first of the year.  Details are forthcoming from our President, Shirley Anderson. 
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SPRING TIME 
 
Progressive Dinner - I have postponed this activity to the SPRING.  Remember to be a Host Family you 
have to have the capability to support parking for 20 - 35 cars and 40 to 70 people inside, in case of inclement 
weather.   
 
I have come up with another variation for the Progressive Dinner and I will run it by you at next meeting.  
STAY TUNED 
 
 
Cruise to the Cherokee Home for Children - I have talked to Delton McGuire, their Executive Director, and 
he told me the Staff and particularly the kids are anxiously awaiting our return.  I told him I would contact him 
in February and we will set a date. For those who have not been there, it is one of the most rewarding experi-
ences you can have.  There are many reasons these children are in the HOME, and none of them good.  We 
provide a reason for them to smile.  We do this by interacting with the kids and providing them with RIDES.  
The Home provides us with Doughnuts and Coffee, as well as, lunch.  We provide role models, cars and 
rides.  These are some of the best mannered kids you will ever see.  They look at the cars with their hands 
behind their back.  Last time we went we had 17 cars and 34 members. We have done this five times and I 
have not had anyone say anything but how genuinely good they feel after the experience.  You know when 
you leave you have done some good.   STAY TUNED 
  
 
SUGGESTED CRUISES 
 
A Cruise to a Winery 
 
From now through Spring, I may rely more on using e-mails than the Newsletter to announce, organize and 
conduct the activities.  This will help avert the consequences of weather (using the latest forecasts) or any-
thing else that might necessitate a change in the activity.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
EDITORôS NOTE 

 
Since we are in the midst of the Christmas-New Years holiday season, and we had a wonderful Christmas 
Party, we allowed our Secretary, Marie Misfeldt, to take a small vacation, so there are no minutes to report for 
December of 2012.  Much of this issue will contain pictures, from Bertramôs Old Fashioned Christmas, our 
own Christmas Party, and a few cars from Yorba Linda, California, sent by one of our correspondents. 
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PICTURES FROM BERTRAMôS OLD FASHIONED CHRISTMAS 
 
 


